

1723 Burlington Holdrege, NE 68949 308. 995.6688 FAX 308.995.6992 tribasin@tribasinnrd.org

Natural Resources District

General Manager
JOHN THORBURN

OKBUKN

Chairman TODD GARRELTS Holdrege, Nebraska

Vice Chairman JOE BILKA Holdrege, Nebraska

Treasurer JEFF RYAN Heartwell, Nebraska

Secretary ROB HINRICHS Axtell, Nebraska

BRIAN BERGSTROM Axtell, Nebraska

JOEL GRAMS Minden, Nebraska

DAVID GRIMES Minden, Nebraska

ED HARRIS Loomis, Nebraska

JOE LARSON Loomis, Nebraska

BRAD LUNDEEN Wilcox, Nebraska

G. REED PHILIPS Bertrand, Nebraska

DAVID RAFFETY Kearney, Nebraska

LARRY REYNOLDS Lexington, Nebraska DATE: August 13, 2024

TO: Holdrege Daily Citizen

FROM: Carie B. Lynch

Administrative Secretary

RE: AMENDED LEGAL NOTICE - Please publish this by

August 15, 2024

Please forward Proof of Publication for the following Notice:

Notice is hereby given that the Tri-Basin Natural Resources District Board of Directors will hold a Special Board of Directors meeting at 10:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at the Minden Opera House, 322 E. 5th St., Minden, NE. The agenda is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the Tri-Basin NRD Office, 1723 Burlington Street, Holdrege, Nebraska, and (877) 995-6688. Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by contacting the district office at the phone number and address listed above, at least two days in advance of the meeting.